
June 1, 2021

Dear HVPOA Members,

As we approach our Annual General Meeting (AGM), we will be looking to fill any board
positions that are opening up.

If you are interested in a position on the HVPOA Board or would like to nominate someone,
please email board@hvpoa.net with the name, contact details and Hidden Valley residential
address.

Thank you,

HVPOA
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